Findings For Warren and New Hanover County Clerk of Superior Court Financial Related Audits
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RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - State Auditor Beth Wood's office has released the findings for
two counties' Clerk of Superior Court offices. The results of audits of Warren and New Hanover
Counties can be found at http://www.ncauditor.net/pub42/

There are one or more findings in both reports, which revealed the same summaries:

The results of our audit disclosed an instance of noncompliance and a deficiency in internal
control that is considered reportable under Government Auditing Standards. The Clerk’s Office
failed to compel the filing of inventories for estates in accordance with state law, resulting in a
loss or delay in the collection of court costs and fees. Details about this issue are provided in
the Audit Findings, Recommendations, and Responses section of the report.




